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8th January 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 3, 

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Woodward’s last day before she begins her maternity 

leave will be Thursday 14th January. We have appointed Miss Camp to be the Year 3 Teacher.  

Miss Camp will join us from Tuesday 12th January and begin teaching the children from Friday 

15th January 2021. 

We would like to wish Mrs Woodward all the very best as she awaits the arrival of her baby. 

We look forward to welcoming Miss Camp to our school.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Louise Prestidge  

Headteacher and Designated Safeguarding Lead 
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